
WSR 23-24-025
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF

FISH AND WILDLIFE
[Filed November 28, 2023, 5:07 p.m.]

The Washington state department of fish and wildlife is withdraw-
ing preproposal statement of inquiry, WSR 21-01-052, filed on December 
8, 2020.

Scott Bird
Rules Coordinator
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